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Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform for staff to be updated on the happenings in all PIUs and 

PMU on the progress of projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  but also a space of  inter-

action between staff and management.  

The much awaited quarantine centre in Noro has been completed. At present there is a major cleaning up both  

inside and outside the building.  

Noro quarantine centre  completed.  

 

A post ISDT training was conducted yesterday at Noro. Twenty five (25) participants 

attended the awareness conducted by the agriculture extension office in Munda. The 

awareness covers importance of food security during the COVID pandemic .  

Post ISDT training in Noro  New Munda sign board 

A new welcome signboard has been installed at Munda. The sign-

board has all the information one needs to know when in Munda  



Nusatupe quarantine centre has been completed. Currently there is a cleaning both inside and outside. The only outstanding job left is the laundry bay which 

workers are currently working on. It should be completed early next week.  

Completed Nusatupe quarantine centre  

Newly completed Nusatupe jetty is now providing the travellers safe and best 

landing area. This jetty will help a lot in the quarantine centre.  

Nusatupe Jetty  

The only outstanding job in Nusatupe is the completion of the laundry and 

wash area which is progressing well ahead to complete early next week.  

Nusatupe laundry house in progress  

Footpath at COC area 

New footpath in Noro COC area is progressing well. It should be fully com-

pleted next week. 

Footpath at Mobil area  

New footpath of Mobil in Noro is in final completion stage. By next week it 

should fully completed  


